
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
BOROUGH OF PITCAIRN 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Special Meeting held in place of the Regular 
meeting that was cancelled on November 11, 2024..  Said meeting will take place on 
Monday, November 18, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the Pitcairn Borough Building, 609 
Broadway, Pitcairn, PA  15140.   
 
Michael Bolen 
Borough Manager 
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